
September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to HS2 Main Site – Year 9 
 
I am writing to inform you about school visits to the two HS2 main sites are Ruislip and 
Harefield. The visits will take place on the following dates: Wednesday 18th October, Tuesday 
14th November, Wednesday 13th December, Tuesday 16th January and Wednesday 28th 
February. This is a work experience placement for students in Year 9, activities will include 
drone flying, crane driving and learning how to manage a business.  
 
Students will leave school at 8.30am and travel by minibus, returning to school between 
12.30pm and 1.30pm. Students are required to wear school uniform, including black shoes or 
black leather footwear.  Students will require a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
Please note that there are a limited number of places available and these will be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis.  Only students with an exemplary record of behaviour will be 
eligible. This visit will only take place if we have a sufficient number of students confirmed.  
  
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
L Malesci  
Head of Learning – Year 9   


